
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2007 07:36 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

01/09/2007

I have added more specimens to the website: 

  

*  24 aesthetic specimens from Elmwood, Tennessee, these from the collection of Dr. Steve Neely 

  

* Do not forget that the auction closes tonight at 7 p.m. eastern standard time; plenty of great specimens available here. 

  

*  I hope to get another 36 specimens (mostly miniatures) from the collection of Scott and Ann Williams, most all priced under $100, 
posted to the site before the end of business on Wednesday. 

  

*  I will be adding more specimens to the "Sale Gallery", possibly a whole new gallery of specimens, by the close of business on 
Wednesday. 

  

Be sure to see us in Houston, Texas on Jan. 18, or Dallas, Texas on Jan. 20.  E-mail for details if you are interested. 

  

Dan Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let me know. 


